Provost & Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs 360 Regent Administrative Center 500 Regent Drive 040 LICB

Boulder, Colorado 80309-0040

phone 303 492 5537 fax 303 492 88 61

June 04, 2019

Dear First Year Experience (FYE) Transition Committee:

I acknowledge the receipt and acceptance of your final report that was transmitted to me on May 24, 2019, and discussed with the Committee on May 30, 2019. My official receipt and acceptance of the report should not be interpreted to mean that I agree with and/or accept all of the recommendations contained therein. Rather, my acceptance of the report acknowledges that the document is now the official report of record that will serve as our central advisory document as we transition to a richer, more equitable and effective first year experience for all of our students.

In the interest of transparency, and to make certain all campus stakeholders are fully cognizant of the Committee's important work, we will post the report, the charge to the committee, as well as this letter of acceptance, on the Provost's website.

In closing, thank you all for your valuable contributions to this effort. Your work will enable our community to better serve our students on the CU Boulder campus!

Sincerely,

Russell Moore, Provost

University of Colorado Boulder